
Working with Vulnerable People Registration 
 

Government legislation now requires all people working or 
volunteering with vulnerable people to be registered.  It is an 
expectation placed on our schools that any person who is on an 
excursion, helping in the classroom, helping out with students getting 
changed after swimming, attending camps etc must have this 
registration. 
 
If parents do not have registration or registration is pending, you 
may not be able to volunteer and attend the excursion or school 
event.   
 
This is something that we do not want to have to do but as legislation 
and system policy we need to adhere to. 

 

 

How to apply for a WWVP and Number 
 
 

1. Complete the online application form 
 
 www.justice.tas.gov.au/working_with_children 
 

2.  Print the “Application Receipt” which is generated when the 
application has been completed in full 

 
3.  Take the “Application Receipt” to a Service Tasmania shop, pay 

the fee ($17.60) and have your 100 point check to confirm identity 
 

 
Once your registration has been approved and you receive your 
WWVP card, please bring it to the school office so your name, 
registration number and expiry date can be recorded and 
verified. 

 
 

 
 

http://www.justice.tas.gov.au/working_with_children

